
This is the 22nd year of Action Mission’s Project Navajo
Christmas and Toy Giveaway. I believe this has been the best
project so far! We were able to give new toys to 720 Navajo
children in 10 different outreaches throughout the Navajo

Nation. We praise God to be able to see the fruit of the
investment made over the years. Some of the young people
that received a toy in the early years are now Pastors! Praise
the Lord! Although God has called us to many works on the

Navajo Reservation, PNC is unique as the mission is to
empower the local church and Pastor. God has placed a vision
on our hearts to connect a lost and oppressed people with the

church to hear the gospel and be discipled long after we go
back home. We are so thankful for the giving, support, and

prayers of everyone through the years. The cost is great, but
the payoff is eternal! A special thank you goes out to Sister
Elizabeth Majors, our Global Missions Director, who again

organized a missions team to serve on the second round of
projects and everyone who took part in the project. Whether

you gave a toy, or a dollar, if you prayed, or traveled as part of
the team you were a crucial part of Kingdom work on the

Navajo Nation. We are excited to see the fruit of such labor in
the years to come!
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Some FGCI Youth helping Navajo
children at toy giveaway. 
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L to R: Rev. Jean Criddle, Rev. Liz
Majors, Sis. Nia Hubbard, Rev. Alison

Yates, Rev. Lillian Blacksten
shopping for toys in Gallup, NM

Rev. Steve Chappell
with a young Navajo

boy and his basketball
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It is that time of the year! Once again we are meeting for this
year's Leadership Meeting and General Board Meeting. This year

we will be meeting at Joplin Full Gospel, 2601 S Indiana Ave.
Joplin, MO.

 
The itinerary is as follows. 

Friday, March 7: 
6 PM Dinner 

7 PM Leadership Summit Night Session 
Saturday, March 8:

 9 AM Leadership Summit Morning Session followed by a General
Board Meeting (Board Members Only) 

Keep an eye on Facebook for more info and register at FGCI.us
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FGCI GENERAL OFFICE
 SEND OR CALL ALL INQUIRIES AND CHANGE OF ADDRESSES TO:  REV.  AMY

PATRICK GENERAL SECRETARY/TREASURER 2101  EAST 34TH PLACE JOPLIN ,
MISSOURI  648043

 (417 )  850-1254 SEND YOUR EMAIL ADDRESSES TO:
AMYJOPATRICK44@YAHOO.COM

NATIONAL YOUTH DEPARTMENT 
IF  YOU WOULD LIKE TO GIVE TO THE NATIONAL YOUTH DEPARTMENT YOU

CAN MAIL
 REV.DENISE LONESS:  2809 HERBERT ST .  GRANITE CITY ,  ILL INOIS 62040 

WORLD MISSIONS
REV.  L IZ  MAJORS 819 E 3RD ST .  SALEM,  MISSOURI  65560 (573 )247-0497

DISASTER RELIEF
 PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO

:  FGCI EDR 2101  E  34TH PL .  JOPLIN ,  MO 64804 

FGCI Need to Know Info

Did you know you can now give to FGCI
online? 

It is super easy just follow these steps.
Go to FGCI.us1.

Navigate to the “GIVE” page in the top
right corner.

2.

Click “GIVE NOW”3.
  A page will open at Tithe.ly, put in your

info and click “Give” .
4.

You can give recurring gifts, give to youth or
missions, or pay licensing fees this way!

Give Online



PAGE 6
Full Gospel Churches International
REV. WILL YATES, EDITOR
3649 NE HWY 13
OSCEOLA, MO 64776

Non Profit Org.
U.S. Postage Paid

Osceola, MO
Permit NO. 3


